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Dear Sir or Madam,
I have been a retail forex trader for several years now and I am against changing the leverage requirement to
1:10. I feel that a leverage of 1:100 is entirely appropriate due to the very small daily fluctuations in currencies
(fractions of a cent)
Thanks for your attention,
Ronald Frazier


